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OFFICIAL COMMUNICATION 
Item – 4 

 

SUBJECT COMPETITION CONFIRMED 
 

 

 

The ICF, the local organising committee and the French Canoe Federation 

are pleased to confirm the Canoe Slalom World Cup next week will go 

ahead as planned.  

 

The competition is considered as a professional sport activity for high 

performance athletes for participants and organising personal by the local 

and national authorities. 

 

The competition will be organised behind closed doors. 

 

It is a great news for the athletes and all involved parties. 

 

The success of it will be based on a strict respect of the ICF / PAU 2020 

health and sanitary COVID19 protocol by all participants. 

 

Clear guidelines will be communicated this afternoon and will come into 

force from Monday morning. 

 

Updated competition schedule and training schedule will be distributed 

this afternoon. 

 

 

 

The ICF and the HOC 


